
Dear Associate, 
 
AIMPE requests an extension of time for the filing of submissions in relation to matter 
AM2016/5 in relation to the Seagoing Industry Award 2010; the Ports, Harbours and 
Enclosed Water Vessels Award 2010 and the Marine Towage Award 2010. 
 
AIMPE seeks an extension of time until the close of Business on Tuesday 10 May 2016. 
 
The reasons for seeking an extension is to enable a proper consideration of the material 
filed to date by Sea Swift. 
 
I have this afternoon spoken with Ben Cooper of Livingstones representing Sea Swift, Sarah 
Cerche of Maritime Industry Australia, John Wydell of the AMOU and Nathan Keats of W G 
McNally Jones Staff representing the MUA and all support AIMPE’s request for an extension 
of time until the close of Business on Tuesday 10th May 2016. AIMPE would also support a 
complimentary extension of time for the filing of any submissions in reply.  
 
The granting of this request will not disadvantage any party as the Hearing date has been 
amended by 10 days. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Nathan Niven 
 
Nathan Niven 
Senior National Organiser 
Australian Institute of Marine & Power Engineers 
202/20 Convention Centre Place, South Wharf, Vic 3006 
Mobile: 0422815201 

 
 


